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National Association of Tax Professionals hires new manager of state chapter activity 

Cynthia Jackson to oversee NATP state chapters, chapter events 

 

APPLETON, Wis. (April 12, 2021) – The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) 
welcomes new Chapter Program Manager, Cynthia Jackson, to its national staff. In her role, 
Jackson oversees 41 active NATP state chapters and supports chapter leaders in their efforts to 
provide local members timely education, resources and networking opportunities.  

Jackson joins the NATP team with more than 15 years of previous association experience in 
chapter leadership, fiscal management, volunteer management and strategic planning. She has 
a passion for association chapters and is excited to continue that work with NATP to enhance 
and expand the state programs.  

“Our chapters are a valued part of NATP and we look forward to watch their growth and 
successes with Cynthia working alongside them,” said Scott Artman, CPA, NATP executive 
director.   

Originally from Colorado, Jackson holds a bachelor’s degree in business administration from the 
University of Denver and a master’s degree in business administration from Regis University in 
Denver. She also has two professional certificates from the American Society of Association 
Executives.  

 

### 

About NATP: The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association 
dedicated to equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they 
need to provide the highest level of service to their clients. 23,000 members rely on NATP to 
deliver professional connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the 
support they need to best serve their clients. The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, 
WI. To learn more, visit www.natptax.com.  

Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax content and 
government relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). Rhonda is 
available for phone or video interviews to discuss federal tax topics including tax law change 
and its implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer regulation and more. To schedule an 
interview with Collins, contact nkasten@natptax.com. 
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